PAUL DUDLEY WHITE, M. D,
264 BEACON STREET
BOSTON, MASs.

CONBULTATION BY APPOINTM ENT

July 9, 1963

Dear Ancelv

Many thanks for your very newsy letter
of July 1. I am writing now to Louis Katz
to send you a check for $2,500 made out
to the University of Minnesota. Keep me
posted please of future developments.

Best wishes,

fﬁigggyely yours,

Dr. Ancel Keys

Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
University of Minnesota

Minneapolis 14, Minnesota



